
August 12, 1969 

Mr. Sam Williams , Director 
Atlanta Urban Corps 
30 Courtland Street, N . E. 
Atlanta, Georgia 30303 

Dear Sam: 

Thank you for your note regarding the most of the members 
of the Urban Corps staff leaving o-n August 22nd. 

I regret that I will be unable to top by, as I will be out of 
the City on that day. 

Sincerely yours, 

Ivan Allen, .Jr. 

JAJr:lp 

" 




